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17 January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
                                                    
Following on from the popularity of the careers talks delivered to students last term, we will be continuing to 
offer presentations throughout the Spring term to students in Year 9 upwards. 
  
These talks are delivered by individuals who are currently working in these professions and, as such, provide 
an excellent opportunity for students to hear about the realities of these jobs and routes into the profession. 
Research shows that there is a relationship between the number of encounters students have with employers 
whilst at school and their confidence in progressing towards careers goals. Please therefore encourage your 
son/daughter to sign up for any of these talks that they may be interested in.  Students should check their 
emails on the week of each talk for details on how to sign up.  
  

DATE  SECTOR  

Thursday 20th January  Engineering - Jacobs  

Thursday 3rd February  Marketing - Sofology  

Thursday 24th February  Allied Health Professionals  

Thursday 10th March  Town Planning  

Thursday 24th March  Finance  

Thursday 7th April  Solutions Architecture (IT)  

 
We are always extremely grateful for any support parents can provide in relation to our Careers 
Programme. At the moment we would particularly appreciate any support with regards to work 
experience placements for our Year 10 and Year 12 students in July. If you or the organisation you 
work for are able to offer a placement (face to face or virtual), please do get in contact with me 
at nkinder@urmstongrammar.org.uk .  

 
Yours faithfully    
 
 
Mrs N Kinder 
Head of Careers 
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